
Good afternoon, 

  

I wanted to reach out and let you know that we are reviewing the proposed firesafe regulations from 
the State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection. Unfortunately, I did not see the workshop that was held 
on this topic by Board of Forestry and Fire Protection on February 24th until after the event took place. I 
have now signed up to receive updates from the board at this site https://bof.us20.list-
manage.com/subscribe?u=172af298a6a70bf21ef09866c&id=f9d930c4f0 and plan on listening in on the 
meeting they are holding tomorrow morning (see attached agenda). 

  

We are looking into what we can do to help with the issue and are also concerned with the impacts 
these regulations could place on our communities. We agree with the letter that was sent by CSAC, 
RCRC and Urban Counties of 
California.  https://www.rcrcnet.org/sites/default/files/useruploads/Documents/Barbed_Wire/February
_19_2021/BOF%20Feb%208%20Comments-%20CoverLetter%20and%20Comments.pdf 

  

  

Thank you, 

  

Amy Miyakusu 
County Supervisor’s Analyst  
Supervisor Manu Koenig, First District  
County of Santa Cruz  
701 Ocean Street, Room 500  
Santa Cruz, CA 95060  
831-454-2200  
amy.miyakusu@santacruzcounty.us  
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